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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   SB 489 
80th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2019 Regular Session 
Legislative Fiscal Office 
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Measure Description: 
Encourages school districts to collaborate and enter into agreements with law enforcement and providers of 
social media websites and applications for purpose of responding to acts of cyberbullying.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Education (ODE), School Districts, Education Service Districts (ESD) 
  
 
 
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Committee on 
Education to the Senate Committee on Judiciary.  
 
The measure encourages school districts to collaborate with law enforcement and providers of social media 
websites for the purpose of responding to acts of cyberbullying.  
 
The measure is anticipated to have an impact on the Oregon Department of Education, School Districts, and 
Education Service Districts.  
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in Senate 
Committee on Judiciary. 
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